
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Participant 
 
 
If you are planning to arrive earlier then the official arrival day 18th July or leaving 
later than the last day of the Olympiad which will be 27th July 2009, you may like to 
make a reservation for your delegation. 
 
The Organising Committee have some rooms available in the participating Colleges. 
Please request these rooms through the 41st IChO Office and ensure that your booking 
has been confirmed: 
 
Mr Zoltan Ritter – info@icho2009.co.uk 
 
We can provide only single rooms which will cost you £60/night including breakfast. 
 
If you have any question regarding the accommodation please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
 
We do looking forward to seeing your team in Cambridge, 
 
 
41st IChO Organising Committee 
 
 
 


